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We are unable to accept regulatory submissions by electronic mail.

If you have any questions, please contact Kendric Neely, Regulatory Health Project Manager, at
(240) 402-9715.

Sincerely,

RADM, States Public Health Service
Director, Office of Science

Office of Science

Center for Tobacco Products





